
 

From the Pastor                      December 10, 2023 
       

It’s beginning to look a 
lot like CHRISTMAS. 

Music in the air. Decora-
tions going up including 
well lit trees. Shopping 
places crowded. Reun-

ions scheduled. Looking forward to food, fun and fel-
lowship. A time of joy. Remember, true Joy comes 
from Jesus so keep your focus on Jesus during this 
time of the year. Attend every church service, chil-
dren’s program and take part in the upcoming com-

munion service. Place 
others high on your 

priority list. Joy to the 
World! Be blessed and 

be a blessing! 

J– esus, O– thers, Y– ourself  

 
REVIVAL in JANUARY!! 

Evangelist Bob Holmes will be 
with us again January 14th - 

17th, 2024. Prepare your hearts 
for what the Lord has for us all 

during that time. Pray that hearts 
will be stirred to make a change. 

 
❖ Pastor needs to meet with the Advisory 

Board in choir room at 5:40pm today 

      WELCOME 

   Glad you came! 

 



Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Shana Marlowe 

 
Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Myra Whitley 

Baptismal & Church 
Membership Celebra-

tion on December 31st. 
If you desire to be bap-

tized or unite with the church let Pastor know. Pray-
ing for a good conclusion to 2023! 

 
           * Good time to help erase the small deficit in our 

2023 church budget. Pray about giving a special Christ-

mas Offering. 

 

*Please keep Clarence Sexton and his family in your 

prayers 

 

If Christ be anything, HE must be everything. 
      -Charles Spurgeon  

 

           

 

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $7,216.09 
Faith Promise .................     1083.00         
Other Missions ...............          61.00 
Building Fund  ................          20.00 
Parking Lot  ................        136.00 
Miscellaneous  ................        415.50  
 
 

Total……………..……     $8,931.59 
                                                          


